
Information for Club Registrars and Administrators 

 

This is the registration site for the new national GAA Membership Card and grma rewards 

programme. GAA Club Members are asked to register for the programme to receive their 

official GAA Membership Card. The grma programme is a ‘thank you’ or ‘go raibh maith 

agat’ to GAA Members and supporters.  

 

The rewards programme will be available from January providing discounts, special offers and the opportunity to 

earn points for going to games. Points can be redeemed by individual members or pooled for redemption by GAA 

clubs.  Further details on earning points and redeeming rewards will be available in January.   

Members need their GAA membership number to register. 
Posters and membership number leaflets (sample shown) were 
delivered to all county board offices for distribution to clubs. 
Please use these leaflets to provide Membership Numbers to 
existing members when they renew their subscription for 2017. 
If you have not received this collateral, please contact your 
county board.  See the Membership Numbers section below for 
further details on providing members with their membership 
numbers.   

Membership Cards will only be distributed to members who 
have signed up to grma online. To comply with data protection 
legislation, GAA Members must self-register on this site for the 
programme – we cannot bulk register members from the GAA 
Games Management System (Servasport). The programme is 
not mandatory but will ensure fully subscribed GAA Club 
Members receive a Membership Card and have the opportunity 
to earn points on the grma programme.  The programme does 
not facilitate payment of Club membership registration fees on-
line.  There is no cost to join the grma programme. 

The grma registration site is being launched in November to 

facilitate the Club Membership renewal process taking place 

between November and March. Only fully subscribed Club 

Members will receive a GAA Membership Card.  Cards will be 

distributed through GAA Clubs from January 2017 and card 

distribution will continue until the end of March when Club 

Membership closes.  

The programme is only available to GAA Members who are over 
18.  

If you have any further questions about grma, visit our FAQ 
page or email grma@gaa.ie. 

 

  

https://grma.gaa.ie/faq/
mailto:grma@gaa.ie


MEMBERSHIP NUMBERS 

A full list of all of your members, and their membership number, can be obtained from the GAA Games Management System 
(Servasport) by logging onto https://people.gaa.ie. 

 Select the Reports Tab on the left hand side of the screen (see Image 1 below) 

 Select the All-Members Report at the bottom of the page (see Image 2) 

New Club Members will not have a GAA membership number until the club has registered them on the GAA Games 
Management system.  The club should provide them with their Membership Number once this registration step has been 
completed.   

Members who register online, with their valid GAA membership number, will receive their Membership Cards from 
January.  Membership Cards will only be distributed to members who have signed up online. 
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